
This morning 42 peaceful activists were arrested by the Portuguese authorities.

After their detainment, no legal advisors or lawyers were allowed to talk to the prisoners. 
This was the announcement of the head of the local police authority. 

This practice clearly violates Portuguese law and we demand of the police to give
the prisoners their right to contact and talk to a lawyer.

For further information, please contact our legal team:

Jose Perto / Carolina Amado
00351 - 938448322


